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Thank you for the opportunity to submit. This Is regarding the impact on historical 
Thompson Square. Our European historical footprint is very tiny in this land. The 
significance of Windsor in this story is great. I see the difficulties in reaching the towns 
across the river and the need to create another crossing. I understand the economic 
implications. However I feel we should not destroy or make this important location 
inaccessible to all citizens. This site is as significant as the Rocks in Sydney and should be 
left untouched. The footprints of our founders are on this site and as inheritors of Macquarie's 
legacy we say no to this proposal. It is right that we have access to the sacred site which 
represents our storyline. 
Thank you, 
Maureen Radnidge 
 


